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Mark Spurgin of Paxton appointed to Nebraska Wheat Board 

 
Lincoln, NE— Governor Jim Pillen recently appointed Mark Spurgin of Paxton as director for 

District 7 vacated term on the Nebraska Wheat Board (NWB).  

Spurgin was elected to the Nebraska Wheat Growers Association executive board in December of 

2014.  He has served as the association President and is currently on the board.  Mark owns Spurgin 

Inc. which is involved in cattle feeding and raising crops including wheat, corn, soybeans, and feed 

crops. 

A graduate of the University of Nebraska, the Colorado School of Banking in Boulder, and the 

Command and General Staff College at Ft. Leavenworth, Ks. Spurgin has been a member of the West 

Central District and Keith County Farm Advisory Committee, the Keith County Planning and Zoning 

Board, served on the Nebraska Game and Parks Commission representing District 7, the Nebraska 

Beef Council, the Nebraska Cattlemen, the National Cattlemen’s Beef Association, and the Nebraska 

Crop Improvement Association.  Spurgin also traveled with the Governor and the US Meat Export 

Federation on trade missions to Japan, China, Mexico, and Cuba. He is also a member of the 

American Legion Post 303. 

Spurgin will the remainder of the vacated term that will conclude June 30, 2025. As District 7 

director he will represent the entire state of Nebraska.  

 



 

 

The Nebraska Wheat Board administers the check-off of 0.5% of net value of wheat marketed in 

Nebraska at the point of first sale.  The board invests the funds in programs of international and 

domestic market development and improvement, policy development, research, promotion, and 

education.  
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